
DATES TO REMEMBER  

 

Friday 12th February—

school finishes for half-

term. 

 

Monday 22nd 

February— School 

returns for Keyworker 

Children 

 

Times Tables Rockstars 

Championships—

Wednesday 24th 

February to Tuesday 3rd 

March 

 

Science Week: 

The school will be 

celebrating this during 

the week Monday 8th 

to Friday 12th March 

 

 

Thank you parents and 

carers for your 

continued support and 

positive comments 

during these times! 

 

Further dates to follow 

 

Gloucestershire Times Tables Rockstars Championship  
As a school we will be taking part in an exciting 
Gloucestershire Times Tables Rockstars competition 
alongside over 40 other schools to motivate the 
children to keep practising their times tables. Last year, 
this competition was a great success with so many 
children earning lots of points for our school. The 
tournament this time will run from  Wednesday 24th 
February - Tuesday 3rd March during the weekdays and 
is open between 1pm and 5pm. There will be leader 
boards for highest individual, the highest class and the highest scoring 
school based on the average points scored. The children will be able to 
collect points for the number of correct answers that they give on any of the 
games that they would like to play on the website. We would really like for 
all children to have a go where possible, they may choose to take part 
during their lunch break, in between lessons or after completing their theme 
work.   
 
Lockdown Learning Provision 
The school has setup a survey to find how CWJS' lockdown learning is going 
and what we can do to make it even better.  Thank you to all the parents 
that have contributed so far, we've had 49 responses to date. There is still 
time to complete the survey.  The closing date is Monday 22nd February. 
You can either use the link or the QR code to access the survey.   Your 
opinion really does matter to us! 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/SWTV5ZZ 
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Generous Donation 
We would like to say a huge thank you to Cam Woodfield parents Katie 
Becerra and Ian Pollard, for their very kind donation of fruit and vegetable 
boxes from the Priory Inn and Doorstep Foods, which they run in Tetbury. 
These will be enjoyed by some of our families during half term!    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February Half Term Holiday & the future...  
It hasn't been ideal for any of us this term.  We miss having a normal school 
day and as soon as we physically can, we can't wait for all the children to 
return to school.   
Boris Johnson will be making an announcement on Monday 22nd February 
to inform us all of the next wave of measures he wants us to take with the 
opening of schools.   We really don't know what this will look like at the 
moment but as soon as the announcement is made, we will spring into 
action with a solution and inform you as soon as possible! 
Thank you to all the parents and carers for your tireless support during 
these demanding times.  
 
We wish all our families a restful and enjoyable break! Take care and stay 
safe. 
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